Waestinghouse Electric Company, Box 355
3 division of CBS Corporation Pittsburgh Pennsylvania 15230-0355

May 8, 1998
NSD-NRC-98-5689

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commuission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC  20555-0001

Attention’ Ms. Claudia Craig

Subject: WCAP-10924-P, REV. 2, VOLUME 3, ADDENDUM 3 - WITHDRAWAL FROM NRC
REVIEW

References: (1) WCAP-10924-P, Revision 2, Volume 2, Addendum 3, "Westinghouse Large Break
LOCA Best-Estimate Methodology, Volume 2: Application to Two-Loop PWRs
Equipped with Upper Plenum Injection, Addendum 3: Upper Plenum Injection Model
Improvement," Apnil 1991
(2) NS-NRC-91-3582/NS-SAT-THA-91-084, letter from S. Tritch (W) to L. Sapp
(USNRC), "Submuttal of WCAP-10924-P, Revision 2, Volume 2, Addendum 3."
April 19, 1991

Dear Ms. Craig:
WCAP-10924, Revision 2, Voluime 2, Addendum 3 (Reference 1) was submitted for NRC review in letter
NS-NRC-91-3582 (Reference 2). Our current plans for UPI plant licensing do not include pursuing the

approval of the methodology described therein. Therefore, Westinghouse would like to officially withdraw
our request for NRC review of this submittal.

Very truly yours,

| V%
H. A. Sepp,

Regulatory and Licensing Engineering
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